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The Library will be open on September 22, 2015!
      2015/09/03  

   

Dear Visitors! We would like to inform you that, as opposed to the extraordinary closure of the
Library on Tuesday September 22, 2015, scheduled previously due to technical reasons, on the
above date National Széchényi Library will be open during its usual opening hours, i.e. between 10
a.m. and 7 p.m.
 

Dear Visitors,

We would like to inform you that, as opposed to the extraordinary closure of the Library on Tuesday
September 22, 2015, scheduled previously due to technical reasons, on the above date National
Széchényi Library will be open during its usual opening hours, i.e. between 10 a.m. and 7 p.m.

We are looking forward to seeing you then.

Management of NSZL
2015/09/03 - 12:21 
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